
 

 

Here we are in the month of December already and all I can say is “where has the time gone?” 

It seems as though school start-up was just happening and the Kindergarten students and I 

were orientating ourselves to a whole new world; actually, everyone was orientating themselves 

as we made our way into the new world of Covid protocols and safe return to school practices! 

Turn the clock forward and here we are already in our last week of school for the 2020 school 

year!  

 

I have said it many times, but I continue to be awed by the amazing students and incredible 

staff who make up the École TM Roberts school community. We have a building filled with unique 

gifts and talents which combine to create an environment of endless possibilities and diverse 

learning opportunities; j’adore cette école! 

 

Report cards go home on Thursday December 17th. I encourage parents to contact their child’s 

teacher if they have any questions about their student’s learning.  My thanks and appreciation to 

the teachers who write these reports; they dedicate many hours of time to the reporting 

process and carefully consider each individual child’s learning as it’s captured in a snapshot in 

time.  

 

At this time I want to extend my sincerest thanks to all for welcoming me to be a part of a new 

family. I hope that the break will provide time to recharge and entice people outdoors and fill 

each and every one of you with hope and optimism for the coming year.  

 

Wishing you peace, joy, hope and health in 2021.  

Sincerely,  

 

Mme. Michelle Sartorel 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mme Ashley made a little video to spread  

some Christmas joy.  Click here! 
 

Mme. Carolyn’s 

and Mme. Sophie’s 

festive class room 

Cassidy and her 

LEGO creation. 

Plaid Day for Mme. Ashley! 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=WvphTV1weOw&feature=youtu.be


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mme. Anick’s grade 1 class 

practicing their play, “les 3 petits 

cochons.” 

These Kindergarten 

students are 

digging their way 

to the North Pole! 

M. Alex did a teaching practicum 

in Mme. Anick’s class.  He got an 

A+ for festive wear! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs. Ivanco’s grade ½ class wrote 

thank you cards to veterans 

overseas.  

Mme. Andreanne teaching her 

students a song with actions  

Josie with her sapin de noel  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mme. Anick’s class taking 

advantage of a sunny day and 

climbed Eager Hills  

Mr. Eadie invited in a “special 

guest” scientist.  ;-)  

Mr. V getting into the festive spirit!  


